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15 June 2017 
 
Gauteng Education Department urges parents to keep children at 

home for their safety 

 

The Gauteng Education Department urges parents to keep their children at 

home today due to the national taxi strike. For the sake of the safety of the 

children the Department believes that all precautionary measures should be 

taken to keep our children safe. 

 

The Department has urged all schools to give learners that could not make 

it today a second opportunity to write exams. We understand that many 

schools are writing exams but assure parents that children that did not go 

to school today will be given a second opportunity.  

 

The Department has communicated to all school principals to give children 

that could not make it to school today another opportunity to write at a later 

stage. 

 

In cases where children have made it to school safely the schools are 

urged to make a determination whether to continue with the exams that 

were scheduled today, subject to the condition that it is safe to do so. 

 

Let us all cooperate for the sake of our children 

 

For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Acting Spokesperson, Oupa Bodibe on 072 645 4569. 
 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.education.gpg.gov.za 
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